Elizabeth Janowiak
Director of Technology
Geneva School District

227 N. Fourth Street
Geneva, Illinois 60134
630/463-3070
630/463-3079 (fax)

To:  Donna Oberg
From: Elizabeth Janowiak
Date: November 8, 2011

Please submit this purchase information to the BOE for the November 14™ 2011 meeting.

The first phase of the Five Year Technology Capital Outlay Plan focuses on repairing and
enhancing our Geneva 304 network infrastructure. Now that we have completed the
implementation of core networking equipment at Geneva High School we will begin the
replacement of network switches in the distributed communication rooms. These distributed
communication rooms provide direct network connections for all high school classrooms,
computer labs and staff offices.

Continuing our infrastructure improvements we submit the following switch purchase for your
approval.

Equipment Amount

HP V1910-48G SWITCH (QTY 34) $27,166.00

HP V1910-24G PoE SWITCH (QTY 8) $4,794.00

X124 1G SFP LC SX Transceiver (QTY 40) $9,560.00

ASSOCIATED CABLES $800.00

Total $42,320.00
IL State Contract Pricing provided thru Pentegra Systems

Please let me know if additional information is needed.

vt




